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Dear Travis,

We refer to USADA’s letter dated 15 June 2012 to Mr Johan Bruyneel and five other
individuals (« the Respondents »).

In your letter it is stated that “numerous riders” (hereinafter: the Other Riders) have testified
that the Respondents have committed anti-doping rule violations and the Other Riders have
admitted at the same time to have committed anti-doping rule violations themselves.

We would like to know whether USADA intends to open disciplinary proceedings against the
Other Riders.

We would like to establish also whether amongst the Other Riders there are riders that are
still competing in cycling events governed by UCI rules. If this was to be the case, we ask
you to provide us with the names of those riders as UCI and the race organizers concerned
are entitled to know whether any of those riders are scheduled to participate in the upcoming
races — including cycling events at the Olympic Games - in order to protect the reputation
and image of those races and of cycling.

We would appreciate a prompt answer from your part as, for example, the 2012 Tour de
France starts 30" June.

We thank you in advance.

Yours sincerely,
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Pat McQuaid
President

Cc: Mr Yann Le Moenner, directeur général d’ASO, ylemoenner@aso.fr



